Minutes for the Manitou Springs Woman’s Club General Meeting
December 3rd, 2018
We had 39 in attendance.
The meeting began at 12:00 with Tracey, our President, welcoming the members and inviting them to enjoy their meal and time together.
Members joined in saying the Pledge of Allegiance. Printed copies of last month’s minutes were placed on each table for the members to review, and were approved. 
A wonderful turkey dinner with traditional sides and gluten-free options was served by Sally Fitzgerald and friends, in honor of our past member Mrs. D.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Annie Schmitt informed members that the silent auction at the MAC is still ongoing, with some excellent estate jewelry still available for holiday gifts. The sale has so far raised over 250 dollars, and volunteers are still welcome.
Chi Ito of the Manitou Springs Library explained the library events for December and passed around the newsletter for members to review. She also announced that the First Friday Holiday Market will take place at TWIL on Friday, December 7th from 5- 8pm. 
Rachel Bueller of Manitou Springs Real Estate announced that her company’s Warm Clothing Drive will be accepting gently used winter clothing at their offices through the 14th of December. The giveaway will be open to all on the 16th at 11am, in front of their location on Manitou Avenue. 
Our president Tracey announced a fundraising event benefitting Concrete Couch to take place at Swirl on December 10th from 6-10pm.
Members were entertained by violin playing by Owen White and a holiday sing-along led by Ben Pratt. The holiday music was arranged by Kelly Cummings Snyder.
The meeting adjourned at 1:25
Respectfully submitted,
Jocelyn Redfern

